SSWG REPORT TO ROS

December
The Steady State Working Group held a teleconference on December 4. 
A new generation dispatch methodology was discussed for Data Set A cases.  It was the consensus that for 2010 DSA cases, UPLAN will monitor CSC’s and CRE’s with the stability limits.  Also, depending on the status for implementing Nodal, additional discussions might be held to determine how to dispatch for 2011 DSA cases. 
It was also agreed to expand the ERCOT Contingency file to include additional columns to capture contingency categories to meet compliance standards.
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